
----- Original Message----- 
From: William Froehlich 
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2006 6:15 PM 
To: Joel Cockrell; Jane Froehlich; Janet Jones; Donald 
Heydt; David Fishel; Lee Ann Watson; Dennis Melvin; Howard 
Forman; James Ballard; Aaron Siskind; Edward Gallick; David 
Tobenkin; Linda Patterson; 'Anasfam@aol.comt 
Subject: Fw: Southern cases 

Received from Southern 

Privileged materials - do not disclose. 

----- Original Message----- 
From: Crosswhite, Mark A. <MACROSSW@southernco.com> 
To: William Froehlich <William.Froehlich@ferc.gov> 
Sent: Wed Jan 25 17:19:45 2006 
Subject: RE: Southern cases 

Bill 

Attached is the term sheet that we discussed. As you know, 
it was the product of extensive settlement discussions with 
Dan Larcamp, and hence is privileged under the Commission's 
rules regarding settlements. Thanks for taking the time to 
discuss these cases with me yesterday. 

Mark A. Crosswhite 
205-257-0472 (telephone) 
205-257-2027 (facsimile) 

From: William Froehlich [mailto:William.Froehlich@ferc.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2006 3:53 PM 
To: Crosswhite, Mark A. 
Cc: Janet Jones; Donald Heydt; Cynthia Govan; William 
Collins 
Subject: Southern cases 



Mark, 

It was good to speak with you this afternoon. I 
appreciate the briefing you gave to the staff case teams 
(IIC group and the DPT group) on Southern's progress toward 
resolving these dockets. 

If you would forward a copy of the latest Term 
Sheet in the IIC case to me, I will see that Janet Jones 
and Donald Heydt and the IIC group review it and get their 
comments back to you promptly. 

As to the DPT case, Cindy Govan and Bill Collins 
will be in touch with you and follow up on the items 
discussed over the phone. 

Kind regards, 

Bill 

William J. Froehlich 
Director, Office of Administrative Litigation 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
(202) 502-8488 Phone 
<mailto:williarn.froehlich@ferc.gov~ 

william.froehlich@ferc.gov 

(202) 208-0118 FAX 


